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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Current biennium cost increase - Maine Port Authority

The Maine Port Authority's costs will increase to hire an Executive Director and other employees required by this 
legislation. Funds exist within the Authority for these costs. Any additional costs associated with submitting the 
annual report are expected to be minor and can be absorbed within existing budgeted resources.
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